
From:  <CBFlor@aol.com> 
To: <title24@energy.state.ca.us> 
Date:  1/8/2008 6:04 PM 
Subject:  Remote programmable thermostats, etc. 
 
Hello, 
  
We were listening to KGO Radio this afternoon, and there was discussion about a possible plan 
to replace existing thermostats and other appliances with programmable ones that could be 
adjusted remotely in case of an emergency. 
  
This would seem to be a desirable idea at first glance, but we can only hope saner heads will 
prevail and this will NOT be pursued.  If citizens already feel the government is too intrusive, this 
would be the most extreme possible case of that.  It cannot and must not be put into effect.  We 
are very much in favor of practical conservation and energy saving measures, but this definitely 
takes that idea much, MUCH too far. 
  
Thank you, 
Carole and David Florian 
Palo Alto, CA 
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